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Good morning Mr. Saporito, 

Klett, Audrey 
Monday, March 30, 2015 10:21 AM 
saprodani@gmail.com 
Banic, Merrilee; Chereskin, Alexander 
Status Update - 2.206 Petition for Turkey Point 3 and 4, dated July 18, 2014 - OEDO 
LTR-14-0412 

This email is to provide you an update on your 2.206 petition, which was submitted to the NRC on July 18, 
2014. In your petition, you raised several concerns with the ultimate heat sink at the Turkey Point Nuclear 
Generating Unit Nos. 3 and 4 and requested that actions to be taken by NRC and Florida Power & Light (the 
licensee for Turkey Point). Your request was reviewed by the NRC's Petition Review Board (PRB). On 
January 30, 2015, the NRC provided you a letter stating that the NRC accepted, in part, your petition for 
review. That letter discussed the PRB's plan for resolving your petition. 

The PRB continues to review your petition. The NRC's target date to complete its review of the petition is 
September 30, 2015. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Audrey Klett, Petition Manager 
Project Manager for Turkey Point 3 and 4 
NRR/DORL/LPLll-2 
301-415-0489 
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